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The consultation requirement in s. 341.14 (6r) (c) of this draft refers to designs for the
“initial special group plates” to signify that the consultation requirement does not
apply to redesigns under s. 341.135 that may occur in the future.  I had initially
planned to draft the consultation requirement as a nonstatutory provision because it
is a temporary, one−time requirement.  However, because there is no fundraising
deadline for gathering the money needed to start production of the plates under s.
341.14 (6r) (b) 1m. c., it is possible the consultation requirement might occur more than
two years into the future, which would make a nonstatutory provision inappropriate.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.
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